
 

  Date:  11/08/2025 

             
   

 Circular 

The SRTMUN IDP Working Committee has prepared the first draft of the University 

Institutional Development Plan (IDP). In the spirit of participative planning and inclusive 

development, this draft has been uploaded on the University website for review by all 

stakeholders. 

As a valued stakeholder of this University, you are invited to submit your valuable suggestions 

and feedback, which will be considered for incorporation into the final version of the IDP. 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) will coordinate the process of collecting 

feedback from stakeholders through the Google Form, compile the responses, and submit a 

consolidated report to the IDP Working Committee for consideration in the final draft. 

To share your feedback, kindly use the following Google Form link: 

https://forms.gle/rkTTr2WW2SYPcLFK8 

Last date to submit the feedback is 23 August 2025. 

We look forward to your active participation in shaping the University’s development roadmap. 

    
    
 

                                                                                                       With Warm Regards 

                                                                                                      

                                                                                               Dr. B. Surendranath Reddy 

                                                                                                         Director- IQAC 
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